
CITY OF JOHNSON CITY 
Member of the League of Kansas Municipalities 

P O Box 500 
Johnson City, KS  67855 

Telephone 620 492-1444 
Fax 620 492-1392 

e-mail:  jnsncity@pld.com 

 

      March 12, 2020 
 
 
To: Chairman Steven Johnson and House Taxation Committee Members 
 
From:  Dayle Jeanne Lorenson, City Clerk of Johnson City 
 
Re:  Written Only Testimony in Opposition to HB 2656 
 
Chairman Johnson and Committee Members, thank you for the opportunity to testify in 
opposition to HB 2656 on behalf of the City of Johnson City. 
 
In 2019, the city’s portion of Stanton County sales tax was $103,567.89 making 24% of 
the General Fund revenue. 
 
70% of General Fund was expended for street maintenance. 
21% of General Fund was expended for police coverage. 
 
Based on this testimony, the City of Johnson City requests you not pass out HB 2656. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Dayle Jeanne Lorenson 
      City Clerk 
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